Newsletter Article

School Breakfast Program

Congratulations Willows State School!

It's my pleasure to announce that the Willows State School is one of 70 schools in Queensland that will share in an extra \$1 million in Palaszczuk Government funding for Foodbank's school breakfast program.

This investment means that students at your school will benefit from a nutritious breakfast 3 days per week.

We know that children who start the day with a healthy and nutritious breakfast are better able to concentrate and learn at school.

This program is a fantastic way to ensure more children have their most important meal of the day.

I'd encourage parents and guardians with any extra time to spare to check with the office and find out if they need any more volunteers to help with distributing breakfast to the children in the mornings.

My thanks to the school, hardworking volunteers, Foodbank and ADRA – Townsville Food Pantry who are working together to deliver this breakfast program.

As your local member, I look forward to hearing about how successful this program is for your school.

Kind regards

Aaron Harper MP State Member for Thuringowa